
 
 
 

Please support 
Farsley Farfield Primary School’s  

Charity Dinner 
to help raise funds for the 

Tong Len Charity 
Tong Len is a charity in one of India’s poorest regions, in the Kangra Valley, 
Himachal Pradesh. Their aim is to break the cycle of poverty through giving the 
children an education.  http://tong-len.org 
Staff from Farsley Farfield, together with colleagues from Crawshaw Academy, will 
be visiting Tong Len over the February half term. 

 

 
Join us for a delicious Indian Buffet  

at Deeva, Town Street, Farsley, 
on Tuesday 3rd February 2015   from 7.00pm 

Tickets cost £15 per person 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
For further information contact – jane.fisher@farsleyfarfield.org.uk 
 
 
 
Name  ________________________________ 
Contact number or email address ________________________________________ 
Number of tickets required ________________________ 
Cash enclosed  _____________   
Cheque enclosed – payable to Farsley Farfield Primary School ___________ 
If you are attending with a group of friends that you would like to be sat with, please 
list their names to help with a seating plan. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Jane Fisher 


